
 

  Ref: IIST/16/22-23                                                                         Date:07/09/2022   

                                                            

Circular 

 

Dear Parents, 

“Greetings from IIS Tabuk” 

Kindly be informed that the school remains closed on Thursday i.e. 8th September 

2022 on account of “Onam”.  

Thanks for you cooperation. 

 

Warm regards, 

 

 

Principal Interim 

 

 

 


